Wildcat Basketball

2020 - 2021 Parent Letter



Dear Parents,

Congratulations on your son making the Millard West basketball team. We are looking forward to a very exciting season. Our practices have been very competitive so far. We have a lot of guys fighting for playing time and our team depth should be very good this year.

Wendy and Mark Hultman are our Booster reps and will have be the liaisons between parents and the coaches. They will also help set up team meals and other team activities. Finally, we have set up a store with Millard West apparel that can be ordered from Deremer Sportswear. There is a link on our website for you. **The store will close on Sunday, November 29th.**

Players will need to pay **\$50** for the 2020-2021 season. This will pay for their shooting shirt, food on road trips, and other various expenses. A check written to MWHS would be the best way to pay this. You may also pay via Venmo to @Wildcat-Hoops.

Team pictures for all levels will be **Sunday, November 29th, at 2:00** in Wildcat I. Use the online link to order and pay for pictures.

I am looking forward to seeing what our teams can do this season. We have had a great first week of practice. I think all five teams have a chance to be very good this season. It is always fun watching the younger teams improve as the season goes on. Thank you for allowing us to coach your sons over the next three to four months.

Bill Morrison Head Boys Basketball Coach Millard West High School

It is the nature of man to rise to greatness if greatness is expected of him.

Wildcat Basketball

Communication Outlets



MillardWestHoops.com

Official website of Millard West Basketball

VNN is linked to our school website and pushes out results to our games.

Go to mwhswildcats.com

Click on Sign Up in the green bar under alerts and fill in information.

VNN will send you a code to sign up.

Pick any or all of the teams you wish to get alerts from

MWHSwildcats.com will post game results and other information about games.

Twitter: @MillardWestHoops

eMail: wtmorrison@mpsomaha.org

Venmo: @Wildcat-Hoops

Apparel Store: https://mwbasketball2020.itemorder.com/sale

Deyo's Picture Link: https://deyosphotography.ordersportspix.com/31447

Weekly Newsletter

The plan is to continue the weekly newsletter again this year. The newsletter will have game results, pictures, and schedule for the upcoming week. The "plan" is to have the newsletter out by Monday each week.

REMIND app

We use the Remind App to communicate with students. See handouts that are posted on the website to join the group on the Remind App. Players must sign up. Parents can if they wish.